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Arizona Nuclear Power Project

PO BOX 52034 e PHOENIX ARIZONA 85072-2034

May 21, 1986
ANPP-36657-EEVB/PGN/98.05

Mr. John B, Martin, Regional Administrator
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Region V

1450 Maria Lane, Suite 210

Walnut Creek, CA 94596-5368

Subject: Palo Verde Nuclear Generating Station (PVNGS)
Unit 1
Docket No. STN 50-528 (License NPF-41)
Startup Report Supplement 1
File: 86-001-404; 86~-E-056-026

Reference: (1) letter from E. E. Van Brunt, Jr., (ANPP), to J. B. Martin
(NRC), dated 2/25/86 (ANPP-35288). Subject: Unit 1 Startup
Report.

Dear Mr. Martin:

Attached please find two copies of Revision 1 to the Startup Report (Ref. 1)
prepared and submitted pursuant to Specification 6.9.1.3 of Appendix A
(Technical Specifications) to the Palo Verde Nuclear Generating Station Unit 1
Operating License. This revision also contains Supplement 1 to the Startup
Report, covering the results of Power Ascension Testing. Supplement 1 is
included as Section 6.0, and covers pages 47-119. Supplement 2 to the Startup
Report will be submitted by August 26, 1986.

If you have any questions. please contact me.

Very truly yours,

£
? C; M%"U‘L‘

E. E. Van Brunt, Jr.
Executive Vice President
Project Director
EEVB/PGN/d1m
At tachment

cet R, P. Zimmerman (all w/a)
E. A. Licitra
Director, Office of I&E, USNRC
ATTN: DCD (36)
INPO Records Center
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